
WITHDRAWAL OF PG SEAT (MEDICAL/DENTAL)

The Medical Counseling Committee has received information from the
following Medical/Dental College about withdrawal of Postgraduate Seat
available in Academic Year 2018-19. Therefore, the MCC has withdrawn the
following PG seat contributed earlier toward the Deemed University PG 2018:-

S.B.K. SHAH MEDICAL INSTITUTE & RESEARCH CENTRE,
SUMANDEEP VIDYAPEETH, GUJARAT

College Name S.B.K. Shah Medical Institute & Research Centre,
Sumandeep Vidyapeeth, Vadodara Gujarat

Letter sent by Registrar, Sumandeep Vidyapeeth
Letter
Number/dated

By Email Dated 5th, May, 2018

Course No. of Seats
reduced

Reduced
from …
to ….

Seat reduced for
category/ies with
number of seat/s

Pharmacology Seat reduced by 2
from management
quota

- -

In view of the foregoing of the PG seats by the Medical/Dental College the
above PG seat stands withdrawn with immediate effect, this seat will be
deleted from database before allotment process for Mop-up Round.

Notice posted on 14.05.2018


